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Memo: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2025/0773        Date: 23.09.2025 

 

Notice 

Attn: Students of the Sanskrit College and University 

Subject: Postponement of the program of the deprtment of Bengali  on 24.09.2025 on the 

occasion of the 205th Birth Anniversary of Pandit Iswar Chandra Vidyasagar due to 

suspension of classes. 

Dear students, 

The reschedule of the program will be announced after puja vacation. 

 

 Sd/- 

 (Monisankar Mondal) 

 Asst. Registrar (Acting) 

 The Sanskrit College and University 

 


